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CHAIRPERSON
7 NATIONAL ADVISORY COUNGIL

i 12 August, 2010

Dear Dr. Hameed,

gt 7 i have received vour letter of 19 July 2010 wherein you have

xpressed your deep concern at the s tate of affairs of the Jarawa
Tribes in Andaman and Nicobar islands, especially in the contaxt of
using them to promote tourism ‘

| share your view that this Is indsed a serious matter which
deserves our immediate attention,

You have referred to the Rsporis of the Sub- -Group of tha
eartier Natlonal Advisory Council whigh hyou yoursm chalred as wall
as of the Babu Committae on which no substantive action appears
to have been taksn, | recall that your Sub-Group had submiitad an
Action Pian for the protection and preservation of the Jarawas,

I am calling for a report on the action taken by the concerned
authoritias on the subject.

With good wishes, 5

Dr. 8yeds Hameed,

Mearmber

Planning Commission,

Yojzna Bhawan,

New Delhi - 110001, -
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